Windmill Farm Trip 

Reception had a fantastic time on our trip to Windmill Farm. We fed baby lambs (one of them was only 4 days old!), cows, goats, alpacas, sheep, donkeys and pigs! 
We showed amazing awe and wonder in the reptile house where we held snakes, tarantulas and lizards. We learned lots of interesting facts from Farmer Paul... did you know that a tarantula has 48 knees? 
Next stop was the guinea pig and rabbit barn where we had lovely cuddles with lots of different animals. 
The train ride was fun, and we even had time to play in the play area after our packed lunches and had a ride on the tractors and diggers.  
We saw lots of baby animals and recalled all our learning on life cycles this year. We can’t wait to write all about it next week and make a scrap book of our very first school trip! 
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